
S07ADSCOMa13 
 
 
ADSCOM report for Revision of C37.59-2002 Working Group  8 May 2007 
 
Since the last meeting of Switchgear, the PAR was revised to match with present IEEE 
requirements and a C37.59D9 was derived and balloted.  A large number (193) of 
comments were received and tabulated with a recommendation drafted for each. The bulk 
of these comments were editorial. Ted Olsen is especially recognized for his great 
support in threading through the “system” to make this happen. The differences in 
comment forms were not helpful in this accomplishment. The working group meeting, 
the afternoon of May 8th, will focus on determining changes to be made in the next draft 
to be balloted and results of the next ballot should be available prior to the next 
Switchgear meeting in Philadelphia. 
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